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In the 2017 Performance Clackamas Update, the Board set the following goal: 
 

By 2022, 2000 units of housing, affordable to a variety of residents, will be developed 
within Clackamas County, through a combination of public and private partnerships, 
and appropriate regulatory changes. Of that number, the Housing Authority goal will 
be to provide 1000 units affordable to households earning 60% of the area median 
income or less. 

 
In order to better understand the policy options and their implications the County is 
having a series of four panel discussions on housing affordability for elected officials 
and staff from the county and our city partners. 

 
Our panelists will be: 

 
 Emily Lieb, Metro Equitable Housing Initiative. 

 
 Anna Geller of Geller Silvis, a developer of affordable housing. 

 
 Martha McLennan of Northwest Housing Alternatives. 

 

 Homer Williams, Real Estate Development 
 

Ms. Lieb will focus on the spectrum of affordability, and will provide an update on 
Metro’s equitable housing strategy. 

 
Ms. Geller and Ms. McLennan will focus on the provision of affordable housing by the 
private and not-for-profit sectors. 
 
Mr. Williams will focus on real estate development  


